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2014 
Merlot

Rich aromas of ripe black cherry 
accentuated by hints of cedar. On the 
palate, rich flavors mirror the aromas 
and are complemented by soft, silky 
tannins on the finish.

2014 
Merlot

Rich aromas of ripe black cherry 
accentuated by hints of cedar. On the 
palate, rich flavors mirror the aromas 
and are complemented by soft, silky 
tannins on the finish.

2014 
Merlot

Rich aromas of ripe black cherry 
accentuated by hints of cedar. On the 
palate, rich flavors mirror the aromas 
and are complemented by soft, silky 
tannins on the finish.

2014 
Merlot

Rich aromas of ripe black cherry 
accentuated by hints of cedar. On the 
palate, rich flavors mirror the aromas 
and are complemented by soft, silky 
tannins on the finish.

2014 
Merlot

Rich aromas of ripe black cherry 
accentuated by hints of cedar. On the 
palate, rich flavors mirror the aromas 
and are complemented by soft, silky 
tannins on the finish.

2014 
Merlot

Rich aromas of ripe black cherry 
accentuated by hints of cedar. On the 
palate, rich flavors mirror the aromas 
and are complemented by soft, silky 
tannins on the finish.

2014 
Merlot

Rich aromas of ripe black cherry 
accentuated by hints of cedar. On the 
palate, rich flavors mirror the aromas 
and are complemented by soft, silky 
tannins on the finish.

2014 
Merlot

Rich aromas of ripe black cherry 
accentuated by hints of cedar. On the 
palate, rich flavors mirror the aromas 
and are complemented by soft, silky 
tannins on the finish.

2014 
Merlot

Rich aromas of ripe black cherry 
accentuated by hints of cedar. On the 
palate, rich flavors mirror the aromas 
and are complemented by soft, silky 
tannins on the finish.


